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Dear Parents/Guardians:
 
As we come back from summer break, I would like to take this opportunity to reintroduce myself. My name is Tabitha Tripp and I will be teaching 6th grade Mathematics and Social Studies. I am so excited to be working with your child this coming year.

For parents that do not yet know me, I have been at Langford Middle school for two years.  I am very happy to be working with your child.  I am confident my educational background, experience, and passion for teaching will provide your child with a positive atmosphere for learning and growth.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me by email trippta@boe.richmond.k12.ga.us or by the front office at school.  Please be understanding due to the fact that I am in classrooms all day.  I will get in touch with you as soon as possible.  Again, please don’t hesitate to contact me for any reason!  Thanks again!



Sincerely, Mrs. Bell 
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